
                              RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

 

CHRISTMAS CIRCULAR 

 

Circular No. RIAS/045 /2022                                                                           

Dated: 12.12.2022 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy! 

Christmas rings in the atmosphere of happiness and celebration! For children, it is the magical  

time of the year because they love to engage in various Christmas activities and they eagerly look  

forward to this festival of peace to share sweets and goodies with each another.  As we gear up for  

the Christmas Celebration in School on 22nd December at school, we would like you to note the  

points below: 

 The School will work full day on 22nd December 

 Children should wear red/white colour dress for the celebration 

      We would like to share that Christmas Vacation will be from 23rd December 2022 to 1st 

January 2023. (The students will resume to their regular classes on 2nd January 2023) 

 

Team RIA Sarjapur wishes You and Your Family a Merry Christmas and a Prosperous New 
Year 2023. 

God bless you! 

RIAS 


